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Dear Chairman Hull,

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DAVID T. WILSON

2320 W. COMMODORE WY, STE 300
SEATTLE, WA 98199-1287

TELEPHONE:

(206)634-1838

FAX:

(206)632-2983

EL2018020
29 March 2018

Thank you for your letter of 6 March 2018. The views of the North Pacific Fishery Management Council,

like the views of other stakeholders will be taken into consideration by the IPHC. We will review carefully

your comments and respond in due course, noting that we have identified a number of inaccuracies.

Sincerely, ~

t ~' i!/,~ , ~~'r,
Paul ~yall

Chairperson

International Pacific Halibut Commission

cc: Commissioner Robert Alverson

Commissioner Ted Assu

Commissioner James Balsiger

Commissioner Linda Behnken

Commissioner Jake Vanderheide
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